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          February 22, 2024 
 
 
Today marks a huge milestone for the Village of Andrew.  After an extensive search, we have 
finally secured our new CAO.  Ms. Kylie Rude, and today is the 1st day of her new adventure.  She 
was born and raised here, went to school here, was very active in many of the groups and events 
that are the makeup of our little Village.  Her work history includes working with the Town of 
Redwater, and for Municipal Affairs as a municipal consultant.  Her skill set is everything that we 
had asked for and needed.  Kylie and her family have settled here already and we look forward to 
her stepping into the role and to be active within our community groups.  Our expectations are 
many and very high, we are 100% confident that Kylie will rise to the task and will take our Village 
not only to the next level but much higher. 
 
Once again, Welcome Kylie, and I am confident that our council is in great hands.    
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